
 
 

 
Spotlight of the Month 

Aubrey Matthews 
 
We are pleased to 
announce our first 
Spotlight of the 
Month, Aubrey 
Matthews. 
While born in 
Colorado to a 
military family, 
Aubrey’s early 
years planted his 
feet firmly on the 
ground in Solano 
County.  He 
proudly served as in the United States Air Force from 
1967 to 1971 and continued as a reservist from 1973 – 
1993.  Aubrey’s career has been dedicated to serving his 
country.  He is a Vietnam Veteran, married with 6 
children. 
Aubrey has been an active longtime member of the EAA 
Chapter 1230 and is the Young Eagles Coordinator.  His 
passion to continue his patriotic service continues with  
Lee A. Archer, Jr Tuskegee Airmen Inc and Travis AFB. 
Chapter 1230 is proud to have Aubrey as an active 
member and Young Eagles Coordinator. 
 

Guest Speakers 
 

The chapter is busy scheduling guest speakers.  
Speakers will be scheduled separate from the monthly 
membership meetings so the presenter will have ample 
time to speak and answer questions.  There will be social 
time and a potluck.  

Be on the lookout for the upcoming schedule which will 
be posted on the Chapter website:   
https://chapters.eaa.org/eaa1230 

 
Young Eagles 

 
The first Young Eagles event is scheduled for March 18th.  
Children’s registrations will be completed on line through 
the EAA Young Eagles Day Registration Website. All 
volunteers are required to complete the Youth Protection 
training which can be completed through  www.EAA.org. 
 

Young Eagles Workshop 
 

The chapter will host a 1-day Young Eagles workshop 
targeting April 1st. Volunteers are needed!  If you are 
interested in participating, please contact Barry Pomeroy 
at 707.333.5391 for more information. 

New Chapter Website 
 
The new chapter’s website is now available.  Some of the 
features of the new site include:  ability to pay dues on-
line, accept donations, review past agendas/minutes, 
chapter event calendar for all related events, a builder’s 
page, which currently has Brian Swasey’s fuel tank project 
and other helpful links, photos, and other useful links.  
https://chapters.eaa.org/eaa1230 

 
You can now visit us on Facebook. 
www.facebook.com/EAA1230  

Fly Out 
We’re ready to take off! 
Every 2nd Saturday of the month, take off from Nutree 
Airport is scheduled for 9:00 AM. 
Everyone is welcome to fly out with us, just be ready to go 
at 9:00! 

Fly In 
We are so looking forward to the possibility of the B52 
visiting Nutree Airport.  Aubrey is working diligently to 
make this happen. 
 
He is also working with Travis AFB to have a fly in and 
tour.  Stay tuned for more information. 

In closing, we want to encourage members to return to actively participating in the chapter.  We look forward 
to seeing you the second Tuesday @ 7:00 PM for the monthly meetings.  Doors open at 6:30 PM. 

 


